
Welcome to Camp Kulaqua!
Drive-thru Camper Check In

•	 Proceed towards the Camp Store, where 
we will have a staff member will direct 
you to split between two lanes.

•	 On our field, you will be in line 1 or 2, 
and remain in your car. Staff will give 
you paperwork to complete as you wait. 
Do not exit your car at any time. 

•	 Lines will move equally, with a car  
proceeding from line 1 and then one 
from line 2, and so on and so forth.

•	 The line will approach the Gymnasium, 
where you will be directed to an empty 
parking space. When you arrive at the 
parking spot, exit your car and enter 
Gym Room #1 with campers and all 
medications, and completed forms.

•	 Gym Room #1 will have our temp check 
and lice check.

•	 When you have completed the check in, 
you will return to your car and proceed 
to your camper’s housing for drop off 
 
​Masks are not be required for campers 
and staff at Camp Kulaqua’s summer of 
2022.  For campers and/or staff who  
prefer to wear a mask, it is a personal 
choice that is respected.


